
 

 

Good day to all!   
 
On March 14, 2012, the NYS Bar Association issued Ethics Opinion 911.  The 
Opinion answers, IN THE NEGATIVE, the question of whether or not a New York 
State attorney can  work for an out-of-state or foreign law firm that is owned or 
managed by a non-lawyer. 
 
Here is the digest from the opinion:  
 
“A New York lawyer may not practice law principally in New York as an employee 
of an out-of-state entity that has non-lawyer owners or managers.” 
 
Click  here to view the opinion.   
 
On another note, Hudson Valley Bank is pleased to remind all of you that our 
Suffern Branch is now open at 4 Executive Boulevard; conference room available 
for closings and client meetings.  
   
Best regards, 
 
Larry McElroen 

Vice President 

Hudson Valley Bank 

Business & Professional Services 

399 Knollwood Road, Suite 113 

White Plains, New York 10603 

 

Office: 914-922-9349 

Cell Phone: 914-512-7145 

Fax: 914-922-9455 

 

Connect with me on LinkedIn?  Here's my profile:  

www.LinkedIn.com/in/LawrenceMcElroen 

 

Rockland County 

254 S. Main Street, Suite 110 

New City, NY 10956 

845-521-7145 

 

4 Executive Blvd. 

Suffern, Ny 10901 

 

 



This email is for informational and commercial advertising purposes.  If you would like to be removed from this email list, 
please click here. 

 
This e-mail is published to alert readers to recent developments and information in the legal arena and is not intended to 
provide substantive legal advice. 
 
This e-mail message is to be used by the intended recipient only. Use of the information contained in this e-mail by 
anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the 
sender immediately and promptly destroy any record of this e-mail. Internet e-mails are not necessarily secure. Hudson 
Valley Bank does not accept responsibility for changes made to this message after it was sent. 
 
While all reasonable care has been taken to avoid the transmission of viruses, it is the responsibility of the recipient to 
ensure that the onward transmission, opening or use of this message and any attachments will not adversely affect its 
systems or data. 
 
Hudson Valley Bank has no control over information on any site hyperlinked from this site.  Hudson Valley Bank makes no 
representation concerning and is not responsible for the quality, content, nature, or reliability of any hyperlinked site and is 
providing this hyperlink to you only as a convenience.  The inclusion of any hyperlink does not imply and is not intended to 
imply any endorsement, investigation, verification or monitoring by Hudson Valley Bank of any information in any 
hyperlinked site.  In no event shall Hudson Valley Bank be responsible for your use of a hyperlinked site. 

 
 

 


